
PTO Minutes February 7, 2017 

Attendees:  

Mr. Doll-Principal         Alice Guthrie 

Teresa Pope                  Sandy Barnes 

Dawn Klock                    Nic Greene                

Teri Pridgen                   Brenda Murrill 

Beth Parker 

 

Teresa Pope opened meeting.   

-Minutes from last PTO meeting were distributed, reviewed and approved with a motion and second. 

-Treasurer’s report was distributed, reviewed and approved with a motion and second. 

*Academic Excellence Ceremony 

       -Date is April 7th 

      -Dr. Lane Mills, Wilson County School Superintendent will be the speaker 

     -Approximately 70 students will be eligible to attend 

     -Pam Grizer will make the certificates for the ceremony 

     -PTO agreed that the green chords given at the ceremony will be difficult to return, therefore the PTO 
agreed to purchase new green chords to replace any that were not returned.  It is estimated that each 
chord will cost $4.00 or less. 

     -Invitations to the ceremony will be sent out in March 

     -Seniors get 2 tickets so parents can attend 

     -Ceremony to be held in the theater 

     -Senior parents will receive a program for the ceremony 

 

*PTO Scholarships 

     -Steve Ellis has several suggestions and the PTO members agreed to wait for his attendance at the 
next PTO meeting to make any decisions on scholarships.  

 

 



*New Members and Officers for next school year  

     -Attendees discussed the need for more involvement from parents of underclassman.  

     - Beth parker suggested hosting a reception to welcome new families into PTO 

     -Attendees agreed that there needs to be a PTO presence at the 8th grade curriculum night  

     -Officers need to be elected before the end of this school year 

 

*Teacher Appreciation 

     -The next event will be in March on an early release day.  A meal will be sponsored for the staff 

     -Teacher Appreciation Week/Month is in May.  Staff will receive a treat once per week for the entire       
month. 

 

*Principal’s Report 

    -The IB Program will be moving to Fike 

     -AP Capstone will remain at Hunt and AP Research and AP Seminar will be offered.  Mr. Doll reported 
there has been a jump in AP classes over the past years and scores have remained good 

     -Mr. Doll feels PBIS is continuing to be successful at Hunt 

 

Teresa Pope adjourned the meeting 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, MARCH 7th at 6:30 pm.   

 

 

 


